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Character education theme:  Responsibility 
 
October character education theme is “Responsibility”.  
The focus of this theme is teaching the children to do what 
they are supposed to do and learn to keep good habits in 
bodily health. Children will learn the importance of hand 
washing, how to take care of their teeth, put on clothes, fold 
the blanket after nap time and clean up toys in the month of 
October. We will have the event  “ I CAN DO IT” in the end of 
the third week. Children need to fulfill the tasks of five 
centers including “I can wear my shoes”,  “I can wear my 
jacket”, “I can clean up toys”, “I can wash my hands” and “I 
know table manners” to win stamps or stickers  
 
 

 

 

OCTOBER 2024 

S M T W Th F S 
  1 2 3 4 5 

6 7 8 9 10 11 12 

13 14 15 16 17 18 19 

20 21 22 23 24 25 26 

27  28 29  30  31   

 
   4    Teacher Development Day 
         (school closed) 
18     I can do it                                                      
24    Fire Drill                                                
31    Halloween Celebration                      
 

                                                                                      

Coming event:                     

Halloween celebration 

We will have a Halloween celebration 

event on Thursday, October 31. 

Children will have fun in the costume 

parade and center activities. They can 

wear their costume to school that day, 

and we strongly encourage parents and 

children work together to create a 

costume from recycling material for our 

parade. Parents are invited to this 

event, and we may ask parents to 

donate some treats for our center 

activities. The detailed event plan will 

be sent out in the middle of October. 

 

Friendly Reminder       

1. Extra clothes worn with the uniform must follow the dress 

code. Only blue and white are allowed. This includes shirts, 

tights and pants.                   

2. We have winter long sleeve uniforms in stock. Please check 

with the office if you need to purchase ones.      

3. It is getting cooler in the morning. Please let your child 

wear or bring a long sleeve shirt or jacket to school, so 

he/she won’t feel cold in the outdoor recess time. 

 

 Jing Si Aphorisms:   
 
*Wash your hands often to keep germs away. 
*Hold your bowl and chopsticks nicely,  
   sit up straight. 
 *Life has rules. Put away toys 
 

  

 

Our school will be closed on 10/4 

(Friday ) for staff development. 

 

   


